
Google Classroom Help 

Once you have successfully logged on onto your child’s 

Google Classroom account (this is the same login and 

password as you have used previously), you may notice 

that your child can see more than one Classroom.  

Please only use the Classroom with your child’s current 

Year group 2021/22. 

 

 

 

 

 

Once you click on this classroom, you will find your 

child’s teachers individual parents’ evening link on ‘The 

Stream’ (main home page).   

Please note you may have to scroll down to find 

your child’s teacher’s link. 

You will be admitted entry at the time of your 

appointment and not before, due to the previous 

meeting taking place. 

 

Videos and guides can be found on the federation’s 

website, under the Community Tab. 

 

 


